IMPORTANT NOTICE

DATE: April 20, 2020
RE: NEW RANDOLPH COUNTY CLERK OF SUPERIOR
COURT’S OFFICE HOURS “Until Further Notice”
To protect the health and safety of our staff and those we serve
from the spread of the coronavirus (COVID-19), the Randolph
County Clerk of Superior Court’s Office will be open to the public
from 8:30 a.m. until 1:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, EFFECTIVE
Monday, April 20, 2020.

If the Clerk’s Office is closed, any filings or monies may be paid at
the Randolph County Magistrate’s Office, located at the Randolph
County Courthouse, 176 E. Salisbury Street, Suite 103, Asheboro, NC
27203. You may contact the Magistrate at 336-328-3011

The reason for this inconvenience is the need to prevent exposure
to the Clerk’s staff, which could result in risk to their health and
further interruptions in court and Clerk’s office operations.

In an effort to allow access while the courthouse is open, the
attorney’s mailboxes (pick-up drawers), Judge’s baskets, Sheriff’s
pick-up basket, Asheboro Police Department’s pick-up basket and
District Attorney basket will be located behind the Clerk’s Office on
the secured hallway, EFFECTIVE Monday, April 20, 2020.

Thank you for your understanding.

Pam Hill, Clerk of Superior Court of Randolph County



RANDOLPH COUNTY COURTHOUSE

Re: Randolph County Tax Sale
“LOCATION”

Based upon the current pandemic involving COVID-19

RANDOLPH COUNTY TAX SALE will be held

at the side entrance of where the probation office
entrance had been previously located.

In an effort to maintain compliance with Gov. Cooper
Executive order, dated September 1, 2020, Public
gatherings outside must be limited to 50 and pursuant
to Chief Justice Beasley’s most recent order people
shall continue to maintain a 6-foot distance from one

another




RANDOLPH COUNTY COURTHOUSE

Based upon the current pandemic involving COVID-19

ALL FORECLOSURE and JUDICIAL SALES will
be held at the side entrance of where the probation office
entrance had been previously located.

In an effort to maintain compliance with Gov. Cooper
Executive order, dated September 1, 2020, Public
gatherings outside must be limited to 50 and pursuant
to Chief Justice Beasley’s most recent order people
shall continue to maintain a 6-foot distance from one
another.




